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Jungles Srl

Frontend Developer | 2021 - now

Develop modern, performant and maintainable UI 
components. Work with a variety of different languages, 
platforms, frameworks, and content management systems 
such as JavaScript, TypeScript, Nextjs, React and 
Contentstack.Communicate with multi-disciplinary teams 
of engineers, designers, producers, and clients on a 
daily basis.

Arte & Messaggio

Visual Design course | 2012 - 2014

Visual communication course focused on editorial, 
packaging, brand, corporate identity, advertising and 
web design.

Abea Formazione

Dreamweaver course | 2014

Certificate of attainment in Above Dreamweaver.

Lexis English (Australia)

English course | 2012

Certificate of attainment in intermediate English. 

Liceo Artistico Fontana - Arese

Art High School | 2005 - 2010

Art graduation 82/100 specialised in graphic and visual 
communication.

Development

Design

Management

Language

Javascript 

Typescript 

Nodejs 

React 

Nextjs 

Figma 

Sketch

Agile/Scrum

Italian English

Html 

Css 

Sass 

Git 

Headless cms

XD 

Photoshop

Trello

Wordpress 

Graphql 

Webpack 

Storybook 

Jest

Illustrator 

inDesign

Slack

Tenova Spa

Frontend Developer | 2019 - 2021

Developed web applications iot-oriented using js 
frameworks and native web components. Re-engineered and 
maintained web apps using ES6 and CSS. Development of 
api rest services to interact with differents apps. 
Use Microsoft Azure cloud CI/CD services to automate 
testing and releases.

Iso Produzioni Srl

Frontend Developer & Graphic Designer | 2015 - 2019

Developed and maintained code for in-house and customer 
websites primarily using HTML, CSS, Sass, JavaScript, 
and jQuery. Manually tested sites in various browsers 
and mobile devices to ensure cross-browser 
compatibility and responsiveness. Create different UI 
design based on customer briefs using Photoshop, 
Illustrator and XD.

Atomic Group

Web and Graphic Designer | 2014 - 2015

Redesigned and Developed company institutional 
websites. Created digital products catalogues and DEM 
using Photoshop, Illustrator and inDesign.

Gybe Srl

Graphic Designer | 2012 - 2014

Design and layout a digital interactive magazine using 
inDesign and Adobe digital publishing suite.


